A Meeting of the Sutton Parish Council

(During the Corona-Virus Emergency)

is to be held by E/Mail Exchange up to and during Saturday 22nd August 2020.

Public Questions under Public Forum!

The method at the meeting on 22nd August 2020, is to be by email exchange.

The Public are invited to take part by sending their questions or statements to the Clerk to be announced and discussed by email under the Public Forum.

Please send by email. letter or phone call to bsummvint@hotmail.com/01702 549308,
Sutton Hall Cottage, Sutton Road, Rochford, Essex. SS4 1LG.

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC AND PRESS.